Melinda Swihart
“

From: gary morgan

Sent: Friday, November 17, 2017 9:20 AM
To: Debra Thompson; Melinda Swihart
Subject: Letter of Interest - SEAPA BOARD

I would like to express my interest in becoming either a voting representative or an alternate member on the SEAPA
board representing the Petersburg Borough. I'm resigning from my Electrician position for Power and Light effective
December 8", 2017, and will have the flexibility and time to perform these duties. My twenty-three years of
electrical trade experience and familiarity with SEAPA and its personnel allows me to seamlessly enter into this board
position. | have an intimate knowledge of Petersburg’s facilities and how we’re interconnected between three
communities. | also have some historical knowledge of how SEAPA was created and the previous Thomas Bay Power
Authority which preceded SEAPA. | believe | could serve the community well on this board and help protect the
Borough’s interests. Please feel free to call me anytime with any questions or concerns.

Respectfully;

Gary J. Morgan
Electrician
Petersburg Municipal Power and Light
907-772-4203 Ext. 228 - Office
907-650-7650 Cell
gmorgan@petersburgak.gov




